
 

 

 

22nd November 2024 

Longfield Academy – O.A.P Christmas Party (Ref: 0037-24JTA) 

We are delighted to once again host our annual Senior Citizens Christmas Party. Pupils and 

staff of Longfield Academy would like to invite your relatives to our festive event on 

Wednesday 18th December 2024. 

The event will take place in our Main Hall and doors will open at 1:30pm with the event 

finishing at 3:10pm. 

We will provide a traditional Christmas dinner and dessert, as well as an arrival drink and 

unlimited tea and coffee. The afternoon will also include entertainment such as games, a 

performance and music. Guests will also receive a special gift, made by our pupils, to take 

home. 

Places are limited and will be issued strictly on a first come first served basis. To book places 

for your senior relatives, please click here and complete the short form.  

The deadline to register places is midnight on Sunday the 1st December 2024. 

Please note, once the deadline has passed, we will review numbers and confirm if places 

have been successful via the email or postal address provided. 

If you have any queries, please contact Mrs Rutter, Academy Administration Manager on     

T: 01325 380815 or email, prutter@longfield.nalp.org.uk  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr Tattersall 

Assistant Headteacher 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/Qj347ke16N
mailto:prutter@longfield.nalp.org.uk

